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Simply 2010 
Statistics Belgium organizes a Conference on Administrative Simplification in 
Official Statistics SIMPLY2010 . The Conference will be held as part of the Belgian 
Presidency of the Council of the EU in Ghent, Belgium, on 2 and 3 December 2010. 

  

The Conference follows on from the 94th conference of the Directors General of the 
National Statistical Institutes (DGINS) in Vilnius, Lithuania, on the reduction of 
administrative burden caused by official statistics. 

  

SIMPLY2010 will offer participants a general platform for high-level discussions on 
various types of administrative simplification. It will in particular focus on good 
practices developed by the National Statistical Institutes of various Member States 
and promote the exchange of ideas and projects in this field.  

  

If you have any questions, please contact the Organising Committee by email at 
stat.eu2010@economie.fgov.be 

  

Looking forward to seeing you in Ghent! 

 


